
 
 
 

Notice of Public Hearing 
Normandale Lake Water Quality Improvement Project  

Nine Mile Creek Watershed District 
Board of Managers 

 
The Nine Mile Creek Watershed District Board of Managers will hold a public hearing 
pursuant to Chapter 103B of Minnesota Statutes, on June 12, 2018 at 6:30 p.m., at the 
Bloomington Civic Plaza in the Council Chambers at 1800 W Old Shakopee Rd, 
Bloomington, to receive comments on the Normandale Lake Water Quality Improvement 
Project and on the Environmental Assessment Worksheet for the Normandale Lake Water 
Quality Improvement Project. The project proposes to include a lake-level drawdown, 
herbicide treatment, and alum treatment at an estimated cost of $1.1 million, as well as 
subsequent possible aquatic plant harvesting and in-lake oxygenation. The project will be 
funded through a watershed-wide levy. 
 
For more information or a copy of the environmental assessment worksheet, please see 
ninemilecreek.org or contact Erica Sniegowski at 952-358-2276. 
 
Dated:  May 14, 2018 
 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF MANAGERS 
NINE MILE CREEK WATERSHED DISTRICT 

 
/S/Grace Sheely 

Grace Sheely, Secretary 
 
 
 
                                    


